
Eagle Edition        
 Edison Elementary    

     A Note from Mrs. Threat & Mrs. Brown  
  
Dear Edison Eagle Families, 

    Goodbye summer and hello to autumn! Hopefully the heat has 

subsided and it is back-to-school fall weather ahead! We truly 

appreciate your patience and understanding with doing all we 

could to reduce heat and keep our students safe.  

     We had our PTO Fundraiser Kick-off this week and boy are our 

students excited! Please consider taking part in our Club Choice 

fundraiser as it is one of our major school fundraisers that provides 

funds, materials and events for your children.  

      Makerspace is up and running and our students’ creativity is 

soaring! However, the more materials our students have at their 

fingertips, the greater their possibilities of building and creating. Any 

donations are welcome, but currently we are in need of: foil, 

milk/juice jugs, and old Legos. We thank you for your support!    

       “Venture outside your comfort zone. The rewards are worth it.” 

– Rapunzel(Tangled) 

                                       SOARing at Edison    
 SOAR Promise: Today I will SOAR. I will be safe, organized, 

have a good attitude and be respectful and responsible. The 

following students have demonstrated SOARing behavior: 

Lillyana Cunningham, Jayden Matthews, Austin Fuller, Matthew Shield, 
Sophia Omerza, Kaydence Saam, Catherine Wehagen, Laura Sabruno, 
Annie Gibon, Rebekah Artsena, Alexis Moyer, Kelvon Tate, Crystin Moore, 
Tyshawn Tarver, Oumar Sy, Camerin Anderson, Brian Younker, Billy 
Mendez, Jonathan Susnik, Alexa Bordonaro, Joel Soric, Desi Thibodeaux, 
Daveigha Bailey, Tea Patrizi, Hayden Myers,Taylor Ridenour, Ryan 
Gutbrod, Jiani Xu, Luke Tekavec, Anna Xiang, Austin Lewis, Molly Patty, 
Nadia Morgan, Joey Crow, Emily Shahan, Fiona Martin, Juliana Andow, 
Dylan Fletcher, Tea Patrizi, Hayden Myers, Brooklyn Pryor, Sophia 

Campbell, Anna Hollingsworth, Zachary Buckland, Carmella Norman, 
Gianna Norman, Connor Blair, Samantha Polling, Lucas Lester, Fiona 
Matos, Chibebe Chansa, Gavin Fedele, Johnny Pellegrini, Kensington 
Snyder, Safiya Pathan, Roman Byshovets, Nikita Stoneking 
 
 

 
 
 

Contact Information     
JaTina Threat  

Principal  

440-954-3555  

Jatina.Threat@weschools.org  

  

Gina Brown 

Assistant Principal  

440-283-2283  

Gina.Brown@weschools.org  

  

5288 Karen Isle Drive  

Willoughby, Ohio 44094  

  

Telephone: 440-942-2099  

Fax: 440-975-3707  

Attendance: 440-283-2176  

Y-Care: 440-269-3002     

Website: www.weschools.org  

Upcoming Events  
9/17 & 9/18 Dental Visits 

9/18  PBIS Meeting  

9/20 Crossroad Leadership 

Training (selected 4/5 gr. 

Students- Eagle Ambassadors)  

9/24 Soaring Eagles 

Orientation(selected 

students)’ 

9/25 Club Choice Fundraiser 

Ends 

9/27 Hearing Screenings 

(Grades 1, 3, 4) 

10/2 PICTURE DAY!   

 

http://www.weschools.org/
http://www.weschools.org/


 

 
Edison PTO 

 
  

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO ATTENDED THE ICE CREAM SOCIAL ON WEDNESDAY – What a turn out!! 
Many thanks to Seamus and McPat Coyne of Fiona’s Coffee Bar & Bakery who donated ice cream and 
toppings for our event! We were able to get lots of photos thanks to parent Jen Hoch. Find photos HERE. 

PLEASE SIGN UP TO HELP WITH CARNIVAL ON OCTOBER 6th - WE ARE IN DESPERATE NEED OF 
VOLUNTEERS (40 per shift)! Currently, we don’t have the help needed. If we can’t get enough 
volunteers, we may have to limit the number of games or worse - cancel this event! Remember ALL 
PTO events are run by volunteers like YOU! If you have older children in need of volunteer service 
hours – they are welcome to help! VOLUNTEER FOR CARNIVAL HERE! 

OUR FALL FUNDRAISER KICKED-OFF ON TUESDAY – packets were sent home in student folders earlier this 
week. The fall fundraiser is CRITICAL to helping fund PTO so we can provide activities and improvements 
to our school. To find out more about the fundraiser – you can get information and view a video on our 
website. Orders are due September 25th. Thank you for your support! 

CLASSROOM PARTIES / VOLUNTEERS sign-up sheets have all been entered online in Sign Up Genius. Sheets 
are listed by grade and teacher (and come after all our dated sign-up sheets). Note some classes have 
no head parent or help with class basket coordination for the big spring benefit fundraiser. You can still 
signup if you want help – you can also modify your existing sign-ups. 

OUR MONTHLY PTO NEWSLETTER was emailed out on September 7. Didn’t get the email? HERE IS A LINK. To 

be sure you get it in the future, SUBSCRIBE HERE. 
 

USE YOUR 2-HOUR POWER – BE A PTO VOLUNTEER! 
Click the links below to sign-up and have fun volunteering. 

 
 09/20 & 25 Fundraiser Collectible Dist. 

 09/17 & 18 Dental Screenings 

 10/6 Carnival  

 10/17 & 18 Popcorn Days 

 10/25 Fall Fundraiser Pick-Up 

 10/31 Halloween Party Check-in 

 11/8 & 9 Breakfast Club  

 11/15,16,17 Book Fair 

 11/17 Holiday Shop 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

MARCO’S PIZZA NIGHT  Wednesday, September 19 
Take a break from cooking and earn money for Edison! Orders via phone, walk-in and online 
all earn funds for Edison. Be sure to mention Edison and your child’s teacher(s) so classes get 
credit. On-line orders earn extra points. The class with the most points wins a PIZZA PARTY! 
Coupon Flyers will come home in student folders or are available HERE. 

FALL FUNDRAISER ORDERS ARE DUE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25th 

 

CHIPOTLE NIGHT  Tuesday, October 2   4:00 to 8:00 pm 
Burritos and Bowls for Edison! Need a break from meal planning and preparation? Then give yourself the night off 
and let Chipotle make dinner for you. Come on in to Chipotle in Willoughby, let the cashier know you are 
supporting Edison. Either present the flyer at the register, show the flyer on a mobile device, or just tell the 
cashier.  Edison receives 33% of the sale price! NOTE: THIS IS FOR WALK IN ORDERS ONLY (will not count for 
online orders!) 

 

"NACHO" MOMMA'S USUAL PTO MEETING  Wednesday, October 3  6:30 to 7:30 pm 
SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKER – SUPERITENDENT STEVE THOMPSON. Also – come enjoy some Chips, 
Salsa, and Guacamole! W-E Schools has two renewal levies on the ballot in November. The 
Superintendent will join us to discuss why they are needed, as well as answer any other 
questions you have about our District. FREE CHILDWATCH AVAILABLE! 

 

EDISON CARNIVAL  Saturday, October 6   12:00 to 3:00 pm 
FREE admission! (Tickets required for games 4 for $1; concessions with cash purchase) 
Open to the community – so bring your non-Edison friends and family! It’s affordable fun for 
everyone! Bounce houses, games, face painting, food and more!   

BE SURE TO SAVE THESE DATES – MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBPAGE 
10/16 & 17: Popcorn Days 
10/17: Marco’s Pizza Night 

 

10/25: Fall Fundraiser Pick up 
10/31: Halloween Parade & Class Parties 

11/08 & 9: Breakfast Club 

11/15-17: Book Fair 
11/17: Holiday Shop 

 
 

FIND US ON THE WEB  
http://www.edisonpto.org 

 

 

Follow & Turn Notifications ON  

EMAIL THE PTO   
eagles@edisonpto.org  

 

 

http://fionascoffee.com/
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1957109557660108&type=1&l=5347dbc96d
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181006
http://www.edisonpto.org/clubs-choice-fundraiser---fall.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0AC0CDD9F5CDF861&cs=09B2BADF8FB98B6C7B0A64735BCE9BCF&sortby=l.title
https://mailchi.mp/919d6bb8c329/ptonews_08072018
https://www.edisonpto.org/pto-news.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20180911
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e49aaa62ba5f94-20180917
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181006
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181017
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181031
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181108
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181115
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181117
https://www.edisonpto.org/uploads/2/6/7/1/26711274/marcos_pizza_flyer_edison_sept2018.pdf
https://www.edisonpto.org/uploads/2/6/7/1/26711274/2018-10_chipotle-edison-oct2nd.pdf
http://www.supportweschools.org/
http://www.edisonpto.org/
http://www.edisonpto.org/
mailto:eagles@edisonpto.org
https://www.edisonpto.org/pto-news.html
https://www.facebook.com/EdisonPTOWilloughby/
https://twitter.com/WES_EdisonPTO?lang=en


            Tips for Families 

    

 

    

Updates to the following guideline regarding school lunch 

payments for charged meals will be implemented starting 

Monday, October 8, 2018.  Please note there has been a 

change in the amount of debt a student can accrue and 

what can be charged when a student has a negative 

balance.  

When the school year starts, a student’s free and reduced 

lunch status carries over from the previous year. The 

deadline to turn in a new application for free and 

reduced lunch will be the end of the first week of 

October. 

Students can charge up to $7.00 of debt or $1.00 of debt if 

they are at reduced status for daily featured school meals 

(these amounts would allow the student to charge up to 

two (2) meals). No a-la-carte or snack items will be 

allowed to be charged to an account with insufficient 

funds. Once a student exceeds these limits, they will be 

provided an alternative meal to be determined by the 

school district and will no longer be able to charge on 

their account. 

Once the account is paid in full, the cycle starts over 

again. All meal balances (positive or negative) carry over 

from the previous school year. 

   

Are you interested in learning about community 

programs for youth?  Are you looking for athletic 

leagues or scouting troops for your students?  

Information from approved organizations who 

host activities for Willoughby-Eastlake youth are now 

posted electronically.  Paper flyers are no longer 

sent home with students.  To access the flyers, visit 

the COMMUNITY link on the  district and building 

website 

pages http://www.weschools.org/CommunityActiviti

es.aspx    

For specific information about the events, you will 

need to contact the sponsoring organization.  Flyers 

are updated periodically during the month so 

remember to visit often to check for new postings! 

  

 

  

       

                                                            Special Education   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Special education means specially designed instruction, at no cost to the parent, to meet the 

unique needs of a handicapped child.  Special Education Programs are provided for all children 

who have a handicapping disability.  A disability in this instance means conditions such as: 

hearing impairments, visual impairments, speech or language impairments, learning disabilities, 

mental retardations, other health impairments, physical impairments, autism, and traumatic brain 

injury.  Every handicapped child in Ohio is entitled to services provided by the school district in 

which they reside, including children with disabilities who are homeless children or are wards 

of the state.  These services include: evaluation services for all children birth through twenty-one 

years, diagnostic services for all children birth through age twenty-one years of age, and 

educational programs for children three through twenty-one years of age.  If you know of a child 

who is handicapped or at risk and NOT receiving services, please contact the Willoughby-Eastlake 

City School District’s Pupil Service Office at 440-975-3800. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 
    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Edison Elementary School is partnering with the American Red Cross to help save lives! Edison will 
host a blood drive on Oct. 10th from 2:00 to 7:00 PM at Edison Gym. We will be participating in the Pint- 
Size Hero program, which is designed to teach elementary students about the importance of 
blood donation by hosting a blood drive as a school community service project. We want to help 
the Red Cross create a future generation of blood donors by getting students involved at a 
young age. Although they are too young to donate blood themselves, our students can invite 
eligible blood donors to donate on their behalf at the upcoming blood drive. In order for this 
program to be a success, we need your help! 
 

Every student who recruits at least one person to come out to donate at the blood drive will be 
recognized as a Pint-Size Hero and will receive a fun appreciation item from the Red Cross. 
Students will take part in a Pint-Size Hero educational presentation at school and will receive a 
letter requesting parents, family members and other adults to donate blood on their behalf. The 
letter will include a donor appointment request form for those interested in donating to complete 
and return to school with their student. 
 

If you are able, please support our school by donating blood, recruiting blood donors or 
volunteering at the blood drive. You can also make an appointment to donate by visiting 
redcrossblood.org, by downloading the Red Cross Blood Donor App or by calling 1-800-RED 
CROSS. 

                                                        

  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our school and our PBIS Committee! 

Edison Elementary was honored with receiving the 2018 Bronze Award through the state of Ohio. This 
award is showing our positive impact we have made for Edison Elementary in the teaching and implantation of 
positive behavioral interventions supports as you see through Eagle Bucks, Red/Orange tickets, our SOAR 
Promise and other positive recognition. This includes analyzing data as well as appropriate consequences to 
help teach students how to be responsible citizens.   

 



 



 


